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8th September 2023 

 

Bamburgh Class Outdoor Learning Day 

Seasonal Changes & Nature Scavenger Hunt school and surrounding area  

Friday 15th September 2023 

 

Dear parents, 

 

On Friday 15th September, Bamburgh Class will have an outdoor learning day. 
We will be looking for seasonal changes and go on a nature scavenger hunt in 
the school grounds and surrounding area. Bridie Melkerts from Mudlarks will be 
leading and we intend to be outside for most of the day. We will eat our pack 
lunches picnic style on the school field. 
 

The children will need: 

- Non-uniform, comfortable clothes preferably layers (trousers are advisable) 

- Waterproof coat & trousers (the grass can be wet in the mornings at this time 

of year and children will be sitting and working outside)  

- Hat and suncream 

- Wellies or shoes suitable for walking & activities on the field  
- A small backpack, water bottle, packed lunch  

 

We will start after registration and finish for the end of the school day.  

 

Should you have any questions about our outdoor learning days please do not 

hesitate to contact me via the school office. 

 

   

Kind regards, 

Miss Richardson 

Class Teacher         
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